Are you a student interested in getting involved in

Cave Research?

The British Cave Research Association (BCRA) and
Council of Higher Education Caving Clubs (CHECC) present:

‘Connecting with Cave Research - Advice for Student Researchers’

Monday 19th October 19.00-21.30 GMT
An online webinar hosted on zoom, aimed at students in higher education
who would like to become more involved in cave research.

The programme will include:

e Talks from students who have recently completed cave science projects
at undergraduate, masters and doctoral level.
How BCRA can help students access cave research opportunities.
Information about the British Cave Science Centre at Poole’s Cavern in
Buxton, and opportunities for projects.
Funding opportunities for cave research from BCRA.
Information about BCRA and upcoming events, including the online
BCRA Cave Science Symposium (14th Nov 2020).

British Cave
Research Association

To sign up and find out more visit:
https://checc.org/connecting-with-cave- (UK registered charity
research-advice-for-student-researchers/




